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SUMMARY
Provides that law enforcement officer may euthanize wild animal that does not pose immediate
danger to life or property only if law enforcement officer consults with licensed veterinarian before
euthanizing wild animal or euthanizes wild animal in manner consistent with euthanasia guidelines
established by rule by Oregon State Veterinary Medical Examining Board.
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